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TO THE HONORABLE RUSSELL S. KOKUBUN, CHAIR,
AND MEMBERS OF THE COMMITTEE:

The Department of Commerce and Consumer Affairs (“Department’) thanks you
for the opportunity to testify on Governor's Message No. 320, regarding the
reappointment of Randall W. Mack to the Board of Private Detectives and Guards
(“Board”). The Department supports the confirmation of Mr. Mack’s reappointment to
the Board.

Mr. Mack is being reappoinied to the Board as a guard licensee member. He
has been licensed since December 15, 1999, and his license is current, active, and in
good standing.

Mr. Mack has served on the Board from July 1, 2004 to present. His active

participation during meeting discussions demonstrates that he is prepared for the
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matters that are on the Board’s agendas. In addition, by sharing valuable insights that
he has gained over his years of experience as a licensed principal guard, Mr. Mack
continues to contribute to the items on the Board's agendas. His interest in serving on
the Board, experience in the profession, and desire to contribute to the community adds
to the effectiveness of the Board.

The Department supports the confirmation of Mr. Mack to the Board of Private

Detectives and Guards, and thanks you for the opportunity to provide testimony.



